
From: jackfei  

Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2015 10:30 PM 
To: Kantner, Libby (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: Consider voting No on 59 AHPC 15-7: 

 
Chris, 
  
I would like you consider voting "no" to deny the appeal for 59 AHPC 15-7:  

  
"Public hearing to consider the appeal of property owners, Saint Paul Housing and Redevelopment 
Authority (HRA), to a decision by the Heritage Preservation Commission denying the demolition of 716 

Wilson Avenue in the Dayton's Bluff Heritage Preservation District."   
This appeal is being initiated by City Staff whose personal interests are not aligned with the financial 
interests of the city.  A 'yes' vote would mean forgoing the potential revenues of a sale with an open 

bidding process.  I understand the push for quick approval is to act before Jane Prince, the newly elected 
council member for the Ward, takes the City Council seat. 
  
This is city politics at it's worst and I trust you to make a stand for open and transparent decision 
making. 
  
Thanks, 
Jack Fei  


